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Negate a Negative to Get a Plus1 

Char Lane 

A group of us from Delray and nearby got together Sunday evening to have dinner at and show 

support to the owner and employees of Ramen Lab Eatery after the owner, Louis Grayson, was 

subjected to a harangue of hateful racist comments on July 15.  Many of us had not yet been to 

Ramen Lab and truly enjoyed the food and the service.  

It struck me that the abhorrent behavior of the men in the video brought out our indignation and 

desire to help in some small way. As a result, there's now another good restaurant on all of our 

radar, which is another example of something very good resulting from something very bad.      

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
1 The Delray Democrat, August 2021, p. 3. Originally published in The Palm Beach Post, July 30, 2021. 


